	Plans: Week of March 30th - April 3rd
Team Letter:	Dear students of Team Ahonui,
	We wanted to let you know that we're thinking about you and are all in this together. Currently we know that this can be a trying and stressful time with so much uncertainty and so many questions. We know some of you are getting antsy being cooped up at home. We have planned some activities for you to help lift your spirits and get your minds moving. Please continue to check the WIS website and your student gmail for any additional updates/information. We hope you are staying safe and we look forward to seeing you again once school resumes.
	Sincerely, Team Ahonui (Mrs. Kusakabe, Mr. Miya, Mr. Murata, Ms. Sugai, Mr. Dela Cuadra, Mrs. Takahashi, Mrs. Takebayashi, & Mrs. Ynigues)
Enrichment:	Day 1: Students do you have access to a computer/phone with internet service? Do you have to share access to a computer/phone with other people in your household? (Please respond in your gmail)
(Can be found and completed in Google Classroom)	Day 2: Journal- "What do you miss about school since the shut down?" (Please write a reflective paragraph of at least 5 sentences)
	Day 3: Journal- "What is something new that you would like to try or something you haven't done in a while that you would like to start up again?" (Please write a reflective paragraph of at least 5 sentences)
	Day 4: Virtual Job Shadow: Read the job description about a career in the medical profession. Take the quiz.
	Day 5: Virtual Job Shadow (continuation of Day 4): Journal: Is this career a vital part of overcoming the pandemic we face today? Is this career choice a possibility in your future? (Please write a reflective paragraph of at least 5 sentences)
Other Resources:	Keep your mind off things and your minds moving. https://soraapp.com/welcome (Click on "My School is Hawaii Department of Education" as your school and enter your student ID number as Username)